
 
 
 
From: Nadine Gmail [mailto:nskyedavis@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 12:13 PM 
To: City Council 
Cc: Ann Yang 
Subject: Ordinance No. 15-1356 Plastic Bag Ban 
 
Dear Council Members and Staff, 
 
I am writing to encourage the City Council to adopt Ordinance No. 15-1356, the Plastic Bag Ban. 
Not only do the plastic bags resemble jellyfish underwater, causing sea turtles and other marine life to 
ingest them, but they have also been a negative contribution to cattle and to birds who forage through 
landfills, mistaking the bags as food.  
I ask that we join Malibu, Santa Monica, Manhattan Beach and 85 other municipalities in California in 
passing ordinances banning single use plastic bags. 
 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Nadine Skye-Davis 
Hermosa Beach, CA 
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